
 

Date: 21.02.2019 

 
To, 
The Deputy General Manager  
Dept. of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
P J Tower, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 511463 
 
With reference to your letter dated 12th February, 2019 relating appointment of 
Company Secretary we would like to inform you that we are in search of good 
candidate and shall appoint as early as possible. 
For all compliances we hereby inform you that Mr Anirudh Sethi, Director of the 
Company shall be the compliance officer also. 
 
 
For, Alexander Stamps and Coin Limited 
 

Anirudh Praduman Sethi  
Director 
DIN: 06864789 
 


